
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
1/18/2011 

 
 
Hello MOW folks and welcome to the next installment of the 
MOW weekly Update.  For those of you who have not 
already taken the Part 214 training class we have one more 
left on Saturday, January 22, 2011 at 9:00 a.m.  in the CSRM 
theater.  Be there or be square. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We did some great MOW work in the shops.  
Things happened and people were happy! 
 
Thursday:  Richard and John went out and measured the 
siding at clunie.  While Bert continued work on the motor car 
roof. Steve Biggs with the spiker while 

Kevin H. and Mike look on. 
   
Saturday:  A great crew worked on a tie change out.  After a lengthy lead up to getting 

out on the line, we were able to change 31 ties 
using the shear, scarifyer, air compressor, and the 
tamper until it broke.  A good crew and a good 
job. 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We are planning on meeting at the 
shops as normal.  3:00 p.m. for those with 
freedom and wisdom, and 5:00 for those less 
smart and still working. 

Looking back from the Shear on the Tie Gang.  
Thursday:  We will meet at the shop at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  MOW part 214 training in the theater starting at 9:00 a.m. with some mow 
work on the line in the afternoon after we finish the training.  
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 

The crew plating the ties and spiking. 


